
 

Newsletter  11              Friday 03 December  2021 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  
2020 – 2021 

 

Autumn Term 2 2021 

Mon 1st November—Fri 17th December 

Christmas Break 

Mon 20th December—Mon 3rd January 

2022 

Spring Term 1 2022 

Tues 4th January —Fri 11th February 

2022 

Half Term 

Mon 14th February—Fri 18th February 

2022 

Spring Term 2 2022 

Mon 21st February —Fri 1st April 2022 

Easter Break 

Mon 4th April—Mon 18th April 2022 

Summer Term 1 2022 

Tues 19th April—Fri 27th May 2022 

Half Term 

Mon 30th May—Fri 3rd June 2022 

Summer Term 2 2022 

Mon 6th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 

Institute of Imagination Workshops 

On Wednesday and Thursday this week, the children took part in Junk 
Bot Workshops.  They have created fantastic robots using  recycled  

materials, brought in from home. 

To take a look at some more of our 
designs, follow the link below. 

Christmas Crafternoon  
Monday 6th  December  

 
Unfortunately ,  due to concerns re lat ing to the Covid v i rus,  we are  
wi thdrawing our inv i tat ion for  parents/carers to a t tend th is  year ’s       

Chr is tmas Craf ternoon,  



 

 

Stardust (Y2) 
Class Trip 

 

Wednesday 15th  
December 2021 

Clapham Picture  
House  

 
Aladdin  C lass (Year 3)  are  
v is i t ing Clapham   Pictu re  
House to  watch  a  showing 

of   
 

FROZEN 2  
 

Friday 10th  December  
 

The t r ip  wi l l  cost  £3.00  
Please make your       

payment on Parentpay  

Clapham Picture  
House  

 
Stardust  Class (Year 2)  

are  v is i t ing Clapham   Pic-
ture  House to  watch  a  

showing of   
 

FROZEN 2  
 

Friday 10th  December  
 

The t r ip  wi l l  cost  £3.00  
Please make your       

payment on Parentpay  

Clapham Picture  
House  

 
Aladdin  C lass (Year 4)  are  
v is i t ing Clapham   Pictu re  
House to  watch  a  showing 

of   
 

FROZEN 2  
 

Friday 16th  December  
 

The t r ip  wi l l  cost  £3.00  
Please make your       

payment on Parentpay  

We are very much looking forward to our Christmas concerts next week and    
having you join us. However, we will be putting measures in place to keep       

everyone safe and healthy.  
  

Please note the following: 
 

There will be two performances of the KS1 concert:  
 

Reception and Year 1 parents please attend on  Wednesday  8th December at 2pm.  
 Year 2 parents please attend on Thursday 9th December at 2pm. 

 
KS2 will be performing their carol concert on Friday 10th December at 2pm and at       

St. Michael's Church on Friday 17th December at 9.30am.  
Please choose one performance to attend. 

 
Only two members of the family can attend the concert to ensure there is no crowding      

in our small hall.  
 

All adults MUST wear a facemask inside the school at all times. Please wear your badge  
if you are exempt. This is really important to stop the transmission of the virus.  

 
Please arrive from 1.45pm to allow enough time to be seated.  

 
We really hope these concerts can take place however we will follow                             

government guidelines if they change. 

Christmas Lunch  
Wednesday 15th  December  

 
I f  your  chi ld usua l ly br ings a  packed lunch to 

schoo l ,  bu t  wou ld  l i ke to  have Chr is tmas lunch on 
the 15th  o f  December ,  p lease make a  payment of  

£2.50  on Parentpay by Wed 8th December.  

 
 

Fr iday  
10th  

December  
Al l  Day  


